

Oak Class Newsletter

Highlight of the Week:

Friday 14th March 2025



Drum Painting during Wellbeing Afternoon!

Our Wellbeing afternoon on Monday focused on 'Sound and Art' and we explored this by using drum's vibrations to move paint to create pictures. We were loud and messy and it was great fun!

















Headteacher's Awards:

Zak - For an amazing design of his soft toy in DT.

George – For great work on editing mistakes in English.

School Rule Award: Kind

Alan - For saying kind words to congratulate a friend after good work at class time.

Learning Notes:

- In English this week we have worked in our RWI groups and started our midyear assessments.
- o For Maths we have focused on subtraction and using number sentences.
- In Topic we introduced the DT objectives of our 'What Pet Should I Get?' theme and designed soft toys.
- In PE we have completed Adventurous Activity objectives within different games and with different apparatus.
- o In Music we used Chime Bars to play and identify different notes.
- o For our PSD we have continued to look at our bodies growth.
- In Computing we have looked at how we create and use algorithms, with a focus on robots.

<u> Class Messages:</u>

The majority of our Annual Reviews have now been completed so please keep an
eye out for your child's updated IEP which will be sent home between today and
next week. Any questions, please get in touch.

Have a great weekend, from Oak Class adults!







